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“Rightly dividing the word of truth.”  2 Timothy 2:15 
 

2019 FALL EARLY REGISTRATION 
ENDS AUGUST 7, 6 P.M.-8 P.M. 

 

Main Campus 
Tulane Memorial Baptist Church 

3601 Paris Avenue 
New Orleans, LA  70122 

 

OR CALL (504) 466-6131 TO REGISTER 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.CBCOFLA.ORG  

OR CALL US AT (504) 466-6131 

ORIENTATION AND LATE REGISTRATION ON 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 

 

CLASSES BEGIN ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 16 

http://www.cbcofla.org/

